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Dear Student, 

The results of your 2020-2021 FAFSA indicate that the marital status you reported does not 

match the tax return filing status that was reported.   

If one of these items is incorrect, you will need to make a correction to your FAFSA. Log back 

into your FAFSA (www.fafsa.gov) and update question #16 for your marital status or question 

#34 for your tax return filing status.   

If you believe these items are correct, please contact our office in Albany at (518) 292-1783 or in 

Troy at (518) 244-4525 to resolve this issue. 

Sincerely, 

The Financial Aid Office 

Student Marital Status & Tax Return Filing Status 


